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Dear Parents, 
 
We have had a wonderful first full week in school. While we have been dodging the heavy rain showers, the children have 
played so well together at break times and have been so focused on their learning in the classrooms. It has been great to see 
that some children have already been awarded their Bronze Building Learning Power certificates for managing their 
distractions, being absorbed in their learning and for persevering with a challenge. 
 
Our Christian value for this half term is Thankfulness and we will be exploring this value as we head towards Harvest.  
 
School Renovations  
During the summer holidays we were very lucky to have members of Network Rail who volunteered their time to decorate 
our classrooms and corridors, to cut down overhanging trees and plants, repair fences and paint our wonderful red 
playground doors. In these times where soaring costs are forcing us to make cuts in staffing and to repairs, we are so thankful 
and grateful to Mr Syed and the huge group who kindly gave us their time to carry out the essential work. The children were 
so pleased to see how marvellous their classrooms looked. We would like to say a big thank you; you are TERRIFIC. 
 
Happy Book 
Lola thanked Isabelle and Isobel for looking after her when she was feeling unhappy and Sophia said thank you to Amalie for 
cheering her up when she was feeling sad.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Ellen was proud of her Performing Arts Summer School certificate; well done Mya and Pablo on achieving your 
Summer Reading Challenge certificate.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Ellen, Danielle, Oliver, Harry, Alfie, 
Noah, Mya, Elsie-Mae, Max, Robin, Amalie, Sophia, Ruby, Catherine, Darcy, Logan, Aviana, Patrick, Sonny, Harry, Max,  Archie, 
Poppie, Sophia and Pablo, Ellen, Danielle, Max, Ruby, Catherine, Harry, Archie and Poppie were presented with their Silver 
Mathletics award and Max and Catherine were very proud of their Gold Mathletics awards. Our Spelling Shed superstar is 
Quickbury class with 16,875,990 points. Our Top 10 Super-Spellers are Catherine, Pablo, Amalie, Mya, Joshua, Archie, Laura, 
Harry, Darcy and Maisie. Ruby, Amelie and Belle have achieved their Bronze Building Learning Power certificates. Hannah 
was finally presented with the Stan Barker cup for sporting achievements which she was awarded at the end of the summer 
term.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have settled well in their new classes. 
Copeland: Alfie always remembers to tell others how thankful he is when they do something kind or helpful. 
Durrington: Scarlett has been brave with her learning and always has a go! 
Fitzwalter: Jude has really settled well into his learning. He has been so brave taking risks in his learning, putting up his hand 
lots and giving everything a go! Great work, Jude! 
Quickbury: All the children in Quickbury have settled incredibly well and have demonstrated the values that the Queen 
would be so proud of. Danielle was very thoughtful in the resources she brought into class.  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Ruby for her well-presented and accurate maths work which she was very proud of. 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the Birthday Song to Jessica who celebrated her 8th birthday last weekend. 
 
Dates  
Sunday 18th September: Service in Church to Welcome Reception children 
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Thursday 29th September: Harvest Service in Church 
Monday 17th October: Parent Consultations 
Wednesday 19th October: Parent Consultations  
Thursday 20th October: PTFA Disco 
Friday 21st October: Inset (non-pupil) Day 
Monday 24th October – Friday 28th October – Half Term 
Monday 31st October – Inset (non-pupil) Day 
  
Tuesday 8th November:  Individual and Sibling Photographs 
Thursday 17th November: Flu Immunisations 
Friday 25th November: Non-uniform Day (World Cup) 
Wednesday 14th December: KS1 Nativity 
Thursday 15th December: KS1 Nativity 
Tuesday 20th December – Last Day of Term 
 
Thursday 5th January – Start of Spring Term 
  
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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